
Parkhead PS – Christmas Newsletter  

Primary 1b 

 
 

News from inside the classroom 
Andrew – “I like to play in the construction area and build shops and dens with my friends” 
Ron-Robert – “When I get back in the class I like to hide and say boo to the teacher” 
Mila-Rose – “At buddy time it is fun to play with my buddy” 
Emilia – “The reading corner is very comfy and has lots of teddies” 
Kane – “I like when we do writing, I take my time and enjoy drawing the pictures, especially of 
Santa!” 
Mae – “The Christmas show was so fun! I seen my Mum!” 

 

 
Looking back at 2024 - Our highlights  
Jayden-John – “I like when we do PE outside and I get to run around and tig my friends” 
Hannah – “Me and Sophie made lot’s of cool stuff with the paper in the class” 
Hudson, Ron-Robert and Andrew – “When our class got the construction area!” 
Sofia – “I loved when the janitor fixed our sand pit and now no sand leaks out of it” 
Sophie – “It was so funny when Mr McCorquodale fell on the carton of milk” 
 

 

 
Looking forward to 2025 - Our hopes and wishes  
Mila-Rose – “I am looking forward to showing my mum and sister what I have learned” 
Oliwia – “I want to do more  numbers, they were fun!” 
Ryan – “When we come back to school me and Callum are going to make a spaceship!” 
Callum – “I want to come back and play with Ryan in the construction area” 
Eilidh – “I’m excited for Santa to come!” 
Andrew – “I look forward to going swimming with my Mum”  

 


